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  April 26, 2023 
  
 
Happy Administrative Professionals Day!  
 
Today we celebrate our incredible Administrative Professionals and show our gratitude for the 
contributions that these devoted and caring individuals make for the York Catholic District 
School Board each and every day.  
 
Administrative Professionals make the public feel welcomed and valued when they contact a 
school or department. Their hard work ensures that the YCDSB operates efficiently and 
effectively. They are invaluable contributors to the YCDSB community. 
 

Dear God,  
 
We ask you today and every day to bless our school and CEC Administrative 
Professionals. We are so grateful for all that they contribute to our York Catholic  
families.  
 
We thank you for their grace under pressure and their never-ending commitment  
to our students, staff and families. Please let them know that their unending patience 
allows them to help those in need.  
 
We thank you for their wisdom and discernment as they deal with unique and  
complex problems every day. Please journey with them when they need your  
strength and discernment.  
 
We thank you for their friendly, professional and courteous approach in the  
schools and in our offices. Please continue to bless them with their gifts as 
encouragers and caregivers.   
 
May our Professional Administrators always know their importance and may  
they continue to shine brightly as the leaders you created them to be. 
 
Amen 

 
The hard work and commitment of our wonderful Professional Administrators does not go 
unnoticed. Thanks for all they do! 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
 
 
Frank Alexander    Domenic Scuglia 
Chair of the Board     Director of Education  

 
 


